
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 July 2006 

6. BOARD MEMBERS’ AND COUNCILLORS’ INFORMATION EXCHANGE 
 
 The Board decided to request a copy of the original resource consent for the Buddhist Temple on 

Manderville Street. 
 
 It was agreed that the matter of native tree plantings in local schools on Arbour Day be referred to the 

Parks & Waterways Area Advocate to follow up with the Environment Committee next year. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


